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Informed Consent for live learning 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Provision of remote learning is a legal requirement set out in UK law – as such the school 
has a legal obligation to offer online access and any online data processed within our 
remote classroom is done so in line with GDPR under legal obligation.  The school has 
already run through Data Protection checks for all of the online platforms we use for 
delivery including; Realsmart, Google Meet, Google Classroom & Microsoft Teams.  Privacy 
Notices for these services can also be obtained separately. 

For the provision of live-learning, the school offers access to live learning for all learners 
and we have asked for consent to be provided by parent/carers.  Our live learning sessions 
are recorded for Safeguarding and Quality Assurance Purposes and the school retains the 
recordings for up-to 30 days after which they are deleted (unless consent for longer term 
archival usage has been given.) Recordings will not be shared with any third parties, except 
under required legal process and are stored securely with access only available by 
authorised staff. 

By giving consent for live learning you are agreeing that: 

 You have consented to your child accessing live-lessons and you agree that they will 
abide by the school’s responsible user agreement. 

 You consent to the requirements for live learning as stated above. 
 
If you wish to withdraw consent for live-learning or have any queries around data-
protection please contact: matthew.hope@valleygardensmiddle.org 
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